
 
 
 

   

  
  
        

PRESS RELEASE 
Malmö, Sweden, April 22, 2022 
 
 
 
Polygiene invites you to a presentation of the first quarter 2022 
 
Polygiene will publish its quarterly report for the first quarter 2022 (January-March) on 
April 28, 2022, at 8.00 CET. In connection to the announcement, Polygiene invites you to a 
video conference on the same day at 11.00 CET. 

- Presentation of the quarterly report, CEO Ulrika Björk 
- Review of the financial results, CFO Nina Forsvall 
- Q&A where Daniel Röme, CTIO also will attend 

The conference is expected to last 60 minutes and will be held in English. 
 
Registration is made via the link below no later than April 27, 2022. Instructions regarding 
access to the conference, will be sent out shortly before the event by email. 
 
Welcome! 
 

Please sign up here: 

 
 
 
 
 
Subscribe here to get reports, press releases and newsletters 
http://ir.polygiene.com/en/press/subscribe/ 
 
 
 
 
 
About Polygiene  
As the world leader in stays fresh technologies, we want to change the way we view products – from fast consumables to durables. We 
treat clothes, accessories, home products, and textiles to help people stay fresh, wash less and let clothes and products live longer. Over 
300 global premium brands have chosen to use the Polygiene brand with their products. With the wholly owned subsidiary Addmaster 
Holdings Limited, we now have the possibility to offer solutions for both soft and hard surfaces. Polygiene is listed on Nasdaq First North 
Growth Market in Stockholm, Sweden. For more information: www.polygiene.com. 
 
Erik Penser Bank AB is the Company's Certified Adviser, telephone: 08-463 83 00, e-mail: certifiedadviser@penser.se 
 


